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Warrior Weekly, Issue #5 

Wednesday, September 20, 2017 
www.stphilipsmilwaukee.com 

 
 
PRAYER FOR THE WEEK 
Lord, you have said that all our feelings, both good and evil, flow from our hearts. We ask you 
to give us hearts that are loving, humble, caring, and kind. Help us to control the thoughts and 
intentions that flow from our hearts. We ask this in the name of Jesus, our Risen Lord. Amen. 

 
 

RED FOLDERS!!!! 
WE ARE USING RED FOLDERS THIS WEEK TO SEND HOME SEVERAL ITEMS MENTIONED IN THE 

NEWSLETTER.  EACH FAMILY WILL RECEIVE A RED FOLDER.   
IN MOST CASES THE YOUNGEST STUDENT IN THE FAMILY WILL HAVE THE RED FOLDER.   

PLEASE RETURN THE RED FOLDER TO SCHOOL TOMORROW.   
 

GENERAL SCHOOL INFORMATION 
Principal     Jason Schapekahm  414-659-4688  
School Office      Barb Allard   414-263-7614 
Pastor of St. Philip’s          Raymond Kimbrough  414-263-1373 
8 Grade Teacher    Fred Luehring    414-698-6146 
7 Grade Teacher   Michael DeRuiter  773-896-8346 
6 Grade Teacher   Mark Moldenhauer  414-344-8835 
5 Grade Teacher   Naomi Porth   920-629-9604 
3 & 4 Grade Teacher   Jessica Martinez  414-449-1401  
3 Grade Educational Assistant  Melissa DeRuiter  773-896-8346 
2 Grade Teacher   Nicole Cottman    302-528-0237 
1 Grade Teacher          Andrew Olson   414-207-9998 
Kindergarten    Amanda Berg   507-829-7267 
Preschool       Abbie Strong   414-507-8922 

 

St. Philip’s Lutheran Church     
Everyone is invited to attend our Sunday worship services at 10:30AM.   
Bible class begins at 9:30AM.   
 

PROGRESS REPORTS, FOR STUDENTS IN GRADES 1 – 8, WILL BE SENT HOME WITH YOUR 
CHILD ON WEDNESDAY OF EACH WEEK.  QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS PLEASE CONTACT YOUR 

CHILD’S TEACHER DIRECTLY. There is a space on the progress report for your signature.  
Please return signed progress report to school tomorrow.  Thanks.  
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WHAT’S HAPPENING AT ST. PHILIP’S 
Thursday, September 21 Cross Country Practice 
    A & B Volleyball Games home vs. Siloah 4:30 & 5:30PM 
Sunday, September 24 Worship 10:30AM   
Monday, September 25 A & B Volleyball Practice 3:30-4:30PM 
    Cross Country Practice 3:30-4:30PM 
    Board of Education 5:30PM 
Tuesday, September 26 A & B Volleyball Games at Risen Savior 4:30 & 5:30PM 

Wednesday, September 27 Chapel 10:00AM   
    A & B Volleyball Practice 3:30-4:30PM 
    Cross Country Meet at Sussex Village Park 
Thursday, September 28 Upper Grade Spelling Bee – Final Round begins at 3:30PM 
    Cross Country Practice 3:30-4:30PM 
   A & B Volleyball Games home vs. St. Paul’s, Franklin 4:30 & 5:30PM 
      

 LOOKING AHEAD: 
Friday, September 29 NO SCHOOL – Professional Day 
Monday, October 2  School Picture Day – Students wear their school uniforms. 
Wednesday, October 4 Club Choice Fundraiser Delivery 2:30 – 4:00PM at school 
Friday, October 6  K4 – 2nd Grade Field Trip to Ebert’s Greenhouse  
   All students going on the field trip need to bring their own bag lunch.  
Monday, October 9  NO SCHOOL – Columbus Day 
Sunday, October 15  Baptism Sunday at St. Philip’s 

If you desire to have your children baptized, please contact Pastor 
Raymond Kimbrough at: 414-263-1373.  Pastor will briefly meet with 
you to give you more information and instructions about this special 
baptism service. 
Open Board of Education Meeting follows worship service.  

 Thursday, October 19 WAVE School Day Game – Grades 3 – 6 Incentive Field Trip 
 Friday, October 20  Grade 6 Attend “Esperanza Rising” play at Milwaukee Youth Theatre 
 

 

 
MISSION PROJECT AT ST. PHILIP’S LUTHERAN SCHOOL  

Our mission project for the first semester will be directed to Chattanooga, TN Outreach 
Mission.  Each student has the opportunity to bring mission offerings.  The offerings will be 

brought to chapel each week.  The students have collected $99.60 in three weeks!! 
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LOG-IN INFORMATION 

St. Philip’s Lutheran School uses the online gradebook called PowerSchool.  This powerful 
software allows for the gradebook to be maintained by the teacher and viewed online by the 
parent all at the same time.  This is a valuable resource in keeping the lines of communication 

flowing between the school and the home. 
Parents may click the link below to be taken to the login page for their PowerSchool account.  

Your child will also be bringing home instructions on how to log-in to your child’s account.   
 

https://wels.powerschool.com 
 

 
Singing Schedule for K4 – 8th Grade 

Sunday, October 15th 
K4 – 8th grade sing for worship service 10:30AM 

Sunday, November 5th 
K4 – 8th grade sing for worship service 10:30AM 

Sunday, December 24th 
K4 – 8th Children’s Christmas Eve service 6:00PM 

Singing in church is part of your child’s music grade.   If your child cannot make it please talk to their teacher 
before each date so it will not affect their participation grade for music. 

 

 
Check us out on Facebook at  

https://www.facebook.com/StPhilipsLutheranSchool/ 
 

Check out the website at www.stphilipsmilwaukee.com for more details on events, 
newsletters, bulletins, calendars and pictures as well as email addresses for all staff. 

 
 

Bible Information Class - Anyone who is interested in learning or reviewing the chief teachings of 
the Bible is invited to contact Pastor Kimbrough to set up a time to meet. This class is also 
designed to provide an overview of what we believe and teach for those who may be considering 
membership at St. Philip’s Lutheran Church.  Please call the church office at 414-263-1373 or 
speak to pastor after worship if you are interested in Bible Information Class. Thank you.  
 
PLEASE SEE THE SPECIAL FLYER ABOUT AN EXCITING BIBLE CLASS OPPORTUNITY!  YOU COULD 
BE ELIGIBLE TO RECEIVE A $100.00 GIFT CERTIFICATE UPON COMPLETION OF FIVE CLASSES.  
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The new school year has brought many changes to St. Philips including the addition of a school 
counselor, Mrs. Laura Reinke.  Mrs. Reinke joins us from Christian Family Solutions and will be at St. 
Philips every Tuesday and Thursday during school hours.  Since many children and teens struggle with 
mental health issues, behavior or emotional problems, Mrs. Reinke will be available to provide individual 
counseling in order to help these students make positive changes that can encourage their success at 
school, at home and in life.  
 

“As your school counselor, my goal is to partner with families and teachers, relying on the healing love 
of Christ, to provide guidance and support to the students of St. Philips.” Mrs. Reinke 
 

So, if you see Mrs. Reinke around our campus, please introduce yourself.  And, if you receive a call from 
her, please call her back.  Like all of our teachers and staff here at St. Philips, be assured that Mrs. 
Reinke is committed to your child’s success and well-being.  
  

Laura M. Reinke, MFT 
Marriage & Family Therapist 
Christian Family Counseling 

a ministry of WLCFS-Christian Family Solutions 
W175 N11120 Stonewood Dr 

Germantown, WI 53022 
800.438.1772 | Direct: 262.415.7722  

www.ChristianFamilySolutions.org 
 

 
 

           
SCHOOL PICTURE DAY IS 

Monday, October 2nd, 2017 
Order forms are included in the red folder.  

Students wear their school uniforms for their picture.  All students will be 
photographed.   If you plan to order pictures please return the envelope with your 
money by 8:00AM on picture day.  You will also be able to order online.  Watch for 

emails from LifeTouch Photography. Please contact Mrs. Allard with questions 
regarding picture day. 
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WLHS 6th-8th Grade Open House—Wisconsin Lutheran High School's Open House is 

on Sunday, October 15. Registration starts at 5:30 p.m. with program at 6:00 p.m. Grade school 
parents and students please join us to meet teachers, tour the school, and 

enjoy faculty presentations. See what a difference academic excellence in a Christ-centered 
environment can make in your child's life! 

 
High School Enrollment  

It is not too early to think about high school enrollment, especially for those students in 8th 
grade. Most parochial high schools enroll students during the February enrollment period 
ONLY, but the process begins much earlier. Wisconsin Lutheran High School begins their 

enrollment process on October 1st. Students in 8th grade will be visited by a representative of 
Wisconsin Lutheran High on Wednesday, September 27th.  

Watch for information regarding enrollment. 
 

 

 
 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION WEEK – SEPTEMBER 25TH – 29TH. 
 

BRING IN 10 BOXTOPS AND RECEIVE 1 PRIZE. 

BRING IN 25 BOXTOPS AND RECEIVE 3 PRIZES. 

PICK UP A COLLECTION SHEET OUTSIDE THE SCHOOL OFFICE. 
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WISCO Spelling Bee Qualifiers 
 

Fifth Grade 
Amonie Reyes 

Henry Schapekahm 
 

Sixth Grade 
Caleb DeRuiter 
Jada Lawrence 

Cordavian Vales 

       Seventh Grade 
Ashlee Lynk-Little 

Rayion Nolden-Ellison 
 

Eight Grade 
Joshua Kleimola 

Fabian Reyes 

 
 
 

These students are eligible to participate at Wisconsin Lutheran High School on Saturday, 
September 30th.  Students should wear their school uniform and arrive at WISCO between  
8:00 and 8:15AM.  The spelling bee will begin promptly at 8:30AM.  Questions or concerns 

please talk to Mr. Schapekahm or your child’s teacher.  
 

CONGRATULATIONS!!!     SP STRONG 
 

 
********************************************************** 
 
 

 
 
A special thank you to all students who came to sing last Sunday!  Parents thanks for bringing 
your children to worship at St. Philip’s.  Our next singing date is October 15th at 10:30AM. 

 


